

# Aberdeen University Hong Kong Association Activity Report 2010/11

### Farewell Dinner for Scholar of Year 2010/11

26 Aug 2010 Hong Kong Football Club

As a tradition of AUHKA, a farewell dinner will be held to Hong Kong scholar of Aberdeen University every year. On 26 August 2010, a farewell dinner was held at Hong Kong Football Club for scholar of Aberdeen Scott Environmental Scholarship 2010/11, Ms. Woo Ming-Chuan.





#### **Visit to Central Police Station**

11 Dec 2010 Central Police Station

With its long history and antiquated architectural style, the Central Police Station is one of the last physical reminders of Hong Kong's colonial heritage. The site was closed in 2011 for renovation to a cultural and tourism site. AUHKA held a visit to Central Police Station, kindly guided by Mr. Raymond Chan, to grasp the chance to visit the former Police Station and know its original state prior to its renovation!



# **Meeting with Prof. Bryan MacGregor (Vice-Principal of AU)**19 Oct 2010





#### **Scottish Evening**

5 March 2011 The Hong Kong Cricket Club

Scottish Evening is one of the important fund raising events for the Aberdeen University Scholarship Trust established by the Aberdeen University Hong Kong Association (AUHKA) in 1989. The AUHKA Committee welcomes all to join our Scottish Evening, sharing the joy of this particular festive occasion and at the same time supporting the Scholarship Trust. The event was kindly supported by Hong Kong Highlanders. It was a joyful night of traditional Scottish music, dancing (ceilidh), singing, piping, good food, and raffle.









### "Double 7" Joint UK University Alumni Social

7 July 2011

Duetto Italian and Indian Restaurant, Wanchai

The event invited all UK University alumni to join, with the support from 19 alumni associations and British organizations. AUHKA is one of the supporting alumni associations.



## **Dr. Laurence Hou's Honorary University Fellowship Ceremony**

29 September 2011
University of Hong Kong

Our beloved Dr. Hou has received Honorary University Fellowship from University of Hong Kong in recognition of his contributions to the University as well as the whole community.





#### **University of Aberdeen Dinner**

24 October 2011 Hong Kong Football Club

University of Aberdeen held a dinner for alumni and friends of the University of Aberdeen in Hong Kong at Hong Kong Football Club on 24 October 2011. Principal and Vice-Chancellor, Professor Ian Diamond, members of the Aberdeen University Hong Kong Association, Mr Steve Cannon, Secretary to the University and Ms Chris Banks, University Librarian have attended the dinner, together with an update on activity at the University and a presentation on the newly opened University Library held at the dinner.

# **AUHKA Reception Dinner for Dr. Laurence Hou's Honorary Fellowship** 14 Nov 2011

Hong Kong Football Club

AUHKA held a reception dinner for Dr. Hou to celebrate his Honorary University Fellowship from University of Hong Kong.

